Sheryl Olson sherylhelena@gmail.com
To Jenelle Berthoud
2/15/2021 4:42 PM





Dear Mayor Dewey and Town Council members: 

Please consider the following comments:

1. I am in full support of the reinstatement of the Utility Assistance Program.

2. I am opposed to the development of the new subdivision until our water and sewer capacity is proven beyond question. 

Thank you.

Sheryl Olson
304-10th Street
Stevensville 

